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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 12th June 2006
Question No 23
Question:
Cllr M. Murphy 
“To ask the Manager will he be asking people to re-apply for the Bin Tax Waiver for 2007. If so when will this work begin and will it be completed before the end of 2006?”
Reply:
A review of the waiver of the Council’s Environmental Charge Scheme was undertaken in 2005. This was the first review since the ‘pay per use’ system was introduced. The review of cases on an individual basis is ongoing as is the consideration of applications for waivers by new customers.

There are currently approximately 13,500 households in receipt of a waiver of the Environmental Waste Charge and consideration is being given to reviewing a number of these annually on a rota basis.
‘Spot check’ reviews are being undertaken on an ongoing basis.

